
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

7th December 2021 
 
Re: Year 13 Progress Report 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find enclosed the Year 13 Term 2 Report for your child. This report provides information on 
the progress your child is making in each subject in relation to the end of course target grade. We 
have also included an attitude to learning grade, along with a comment for each subject your child 
is studying.  
 
There will be the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in more detail at the Year 13 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evening (taking place on Thursday 8th December). If you haven’t already 
made an online appointment, please can you refer to the email that was sent on November 24th.   

If you require support with booking appointments, please contact 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org .  
  
In addition to bookings with each of your child’s subject teachers, there will also be the 
opportunity to make an appointment with Mrs Brown and I so we can update you on your child’s 
post-18 choices.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
Corby Technical School 
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